
34 Victoria. Appendix (No. 3.) A. 1871

and, also, because it is very desirable to have a map of all the Provinces of the Dominion
on the same scale for the use of Parliament.

The amount required for continuing the work for the current year will be $1,250,
which amount will probably cover about half the entire cost of the work yet to be done.

The Committee recommend then an application be made for an ppropriation to the
above amount.

W. SHANLY.
J. G. BLANCHET.
A. MAcKENZIE.


